

29 Nov.2018

Dear Valued Customers.

- 57E Mclaughlins Rd Wiri
- PO Box 22786 Otahuhu
- Auckland, New Zealand
- Ph. +64 9 2500084
- Fax. +64 9 2500085
- www.premierhygiene.co.nz

My business partner, Albert has decided to retire. BNZ presented us with an opportunity to introduce new owners to allow Albert to divest his shareholding.

After discussion with Certus Group [Carlos da Silva, Mark Hickmott and Tim Aitken], we decided that they are a good fit for Premier Hygiene, liked our business model and want to be part of supporting Premier Hygiene future development and growth.

I have considered the idea and accepted an offer from Certus Group to acquire Premier Hygiene while retaining 25% shareholding.

I will remain with the company. Certus Group have committed to the same customer service that has been experienced over the past 10 years.

Accordingly, we visited the NTPM plants in Malaysia and Vietnam to look at machinery and their processes. NTPM have welcomed Certus Group as new owners of Premier Hygiene.

Paul Wilde will move back to Auckland in the New Year and he will gradually take over my job and assume the new role of General Manager sales foucus.

I will look after major customers accounts as well as overseas suppliers and new product developments.

Thank you for your support

Essam Yousef

